
Dear Parents or Guardians: 

Gleneagle Secondary School will be open to students for Provincial Exams this week and next week.  We 
ask that students only come to school for exams and only stay at school during their exam.  We will only 
be able to provide enough staff in the building to run the exam and will not be able to supervise other 
students.  As with all Provincial Exams, students should bring their Go Card or other picture ID to the 
exam.  If a student has any textbooks at home, we ask that they return them to school at their exam.  
Please refer to the attached exam schedule for exam times and room locations.  

Sincerely,  

G Shong 


